School of Law
Faculty Meeting
May 7, 1979

Conference Room, 4:00 p.m.

MINUTES
Present: Desiderio, J. Ellis, W. Ellis, Flickinger,
Goldberg, Hart, Hermann, Minzner, Norwood,
Occhialino, Parnall, Schwartz, Simson,

Stelzner, Teitelbaum, Utton, Winograd;
Student Representatives Blackburn, Dumas

The meeting was called to order by Dean Hart; minutes of the meeting
of April 30, 1979, were approved.

Dean Hart asked to be informed of research being done in Legal Education
or the Legal Profession by our faculty, as the Research Committee of

the Section of Legal Education and Admissions to the Bar will publish

a Directory identifying people doing research in those areas.

The faculty approved conditionally the attached list of students who
are candidates for degrees in May, 1979.

A letter from Sandy Craig was read by Desiderio. She has established
a Frederick M. Hart Award of $25.00 to be given annually to a student
chosen by the Faculty Committee on Honors and Awards.

A motion carried unanimously that the dean designate, in consultation
with the present dean and the Faculty Appointments Committee, contact
"Tom Shaffer and others, to bring in a visitor for next spring.
Meeting adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,
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Louise R. Camp
Sec'y



